
Shoe Box request
Please can Year 6 bring in a
shoe box for their ART next

term.  Thank you! 

  4th April - Last day of term 

23rd April - First day back

6th May - Year 6 Magistrates in the Community trip

8th May - VE Day anniversary - whole school picnic

22nd May - Year 6 Church School’s Festival trip to Lincoln

Cathedral 

23rd May - Year 5 Trip Lincolnshire Cookery School 

23rd May - Last day of term

2nd June - first day back 

Diary dates 

Friday 4th April
Willow class will have their
Bentley bar prizes. - Non

uniform and a cupcake party! 

Oak Wednesday

Maple Wednesday Thursday

Willow Monday Thursday

Chestnut Tuesday Friday 

Rowan Wednesday Friday

Silver Birch Monday Tuesday

Hazel Tuesday Friday 

Friday 4th April

Rowan class will have two of their

Bentley Bar treats   -

 Non-uniform day and a film and

popcorn treat.

Thursday KS2 Girls Football 3.30pm-4.30pm

Tuesday 

Cookery - Y
5/6 

3.30pm-4.30pm

Pleas
e bo

ok on Par
entPa

y. £10.00
 for the

term
  

Tuesday 
Gardening 
3.30pm-4.30pm 

All existing bookings are carried forward to next
term 

     

Dear Parents and Carers,
As we approach the end of another term, I can’t believe how quickly time is passing. It seems only moments ago that we were celebrating
Christmas, and now Easter is upon us!
Yesterday, our Year 6 pupils led an excellent worship for parents. Thank you to those of you who joined us, and we hope that you enjoyed
hearing about the diverse learning experiences they have engaged in this half term, as well as their recent residential visit to Hilltop.
In a delightful first for our school, we hosted an Easter Bingo event yesterday afternoon.  It was lovely to see children, parents, teachers, and
grandparents coming together in a spirit of friendly competition. Congratulations to all our winners and thank you to everyone who
participated in making this event a resounding success.
This morning, we were treated to an inspiring Easter service at St. Andrew's Church, led by our Year 3, 4, and 5 pupils. Through narration and
acting, they beautifully retold the Easter story. A special mention must go to our choir, who opened the service with a beautiful Easter song,
setting a reverent tone for the proceedings.
As we look ahead, please note that tomorrow marks the final day of the Easter term. We wish all our families a restful and enjoyable
Easter break. We look forward to welcoming our pupils back to school on Wednesday, 23rd April, ready to embark on new learning
adventures.
In closing, I would like to express my pride in our school community. The events of this term have once again demonstrated the dedication,
talent, and collaborative spirit that make our school truly special. Thank you all for your continued support and engagement.
Yours sincerely,
Judith Bentley
Head teacher

PE Days next term 

3rd April 2025

School meal order deadline for the
first week back is Tuesday 15th April

9.00am 

We hosted a wheelchair sports

competition this week. We entered three

teams and at the end of the competition

we finish joint second! All the children

showed excellent sportsmanship and

super manners.

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcl

oud.co.uk/

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/


The children have
celebrated World Maths
Day in lots of different
ways. They have been

carrying out investigations,
taking part in maths puzzles

and games and have also
created some maths art

work


